
Go online to find out more about our 
plans and share your feedback: 
www.fensreservoir.co.uk 

Have your say on proposals  
for a new reservoir

Consultation open: 12 October to 21 December 2022
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Anglian Water, working in partnership 
with Cambridge Water, is proposing a new 
reservoir in the Fens that will secure water 
supply to our customers for  
future generations. 

The reservoir will store water so it’s 
always on tap when we need it, meeting 
the challenges of a changing climate and 
growing population. This means less water 
taken from sensitive sources, such as  
chalk streams, protecting and restoring  
the environment. 

The project presents significant social 
and environmental opportunities too.  

Our vision goes beyond just building a 
reservoir. We want to create a place where 
water, people and nature come together. 
That means creating space for wildlife, 
recreation and education, and natural 
places for people to explore. It also means 
new jobs and opportunities for local 
businesses and tourism.  

We appreciate the effect on those 
impacted by our proposals including 
homeowners, landowners and the nearby 
community. We are committed to working 
with everyone as the project develops  
and want to hear all views on our  
emerging proposals.

Key: 
         	Proposed area for reservoir and its embankments

          	 Initial area for supporting infrastructure,  
	 construction and additional measures



The consultation

Address
Line 1
Line 2
Line 3
Line 4

The consultation will run from  
12 October to 21 December 2022.

Have your say
•	 Interactive map and feedback form on our website
•	 Email us at info@fensreservoir.co.uk
•	 Feedback form – available from an in-person event 	
	 or request one from our team
•	 Freepost Fens Reservoir

Meet the team
Meet the team and ask any questions you might have by attending 
one of the events below:

Get in touch

info@fensreservoir.co.uk

Email

0800 915 2492

Freephone number

Community events Date Time

Doddington Village Hall,  
5 Benwick Rd, Doddington, PE15 0TG

Thursday 3 November
11:30am 
– 5pm 

King Edward Centre, 3 King Edwards 
Rd, Chatteris, PE16 6NG

Saturday 5 November
2pm – 
5:30pm 

Wimblington Parish Hall,  
Addison Rd, Wimblington, PE15 0QT

Tuesday 8 November
10:30am 
– 3pm

Manea Village Hall, 2-4 School Ln, 
Manea, PE15 0BF

Tuesday 15 November
3:30pm 
– 7pm 

Community webinars Date Time

Register to attend on our website:  
www.fensreservoir.co.uk 

Wednesday 2 November, 
Monday 14 November

6pm  
– 7pm 


